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The EVLG (European Veterinary Libraries Group) had a very nice meeting outside the conference centre on the grass

(and in the shade!).
We elected some new board members and the board is now:

Chair: Michael Eklund, Sweden
Vicechair: Raisa livonen, Finland
Secretary: Fiona Brown, Great Britain
Webmanager: Eva Orban, Hungary
Treasurer: Derek Halling, USA.

In addition a special committee was appointed for the amendment of our old bylaws. The manager of the committee
will be Anne-Catherine Munthe, Norway.We have solved the issue about our new homepage, which is on Wordpress
now and we are happy about our Facebook pages, both the external page and our internal page for group
discussions.We also have plans for some kind of award for the future. There was an animated discussion about its
name — we shall probably look for some veterinary historical person such as Chiron.

Fig. 1. Participants at the EVLG meeting in Rome

In the evening, after the Welcome
Reception in the ISS garden, we all went to
Piazza Navona and had a wonderful
evening celebrating our 20th year
anniversary (EVLG was founded in
1994).We had the honour of having our
EAHIL president, Marshall Dozier, at our
celebration.We do look forward to the
EAHIL Workshop 2015 in Edinburgh,
which also will be the 8th ICAHIS
(International Conference of Animal
Health Information Specialists) event!
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